Ref, No. LUC 684

October 16, 1963

¥r. Richard VWexfield

Box 295

Honsuneyu , Hawaii

Deay My, Vaxfield:

Your request for withdrawal of your application for special permit

is ascknowledged.

A warrent issued by the Comptroller of the Stete of Hewail is being
processed to refund the fee depositod with your appliecatien.
' Sincerely,



